
Greetings music lovers!  

Fall season is upon us and we are in the full swing of rehearsals, preparing 
a rich program of fan favorites alongside some more obscure works. We 
strive to present a diverse selection of music, giving your soul a chance 
to escape into the mysterious world of music. This season’s program 
will include emotionally stirring music from Clara Schumann, Dmitri 
Shostakovich, Mozart, Bach, and others.

Staying true to our mission, we will have free chamber music concerts 
this season in different neighborhoods throughout the Portland Metro 
Area. We are excited to perform for the people of West Hills Village 
Senior Residence for the first time as well as continuing our homeless 
shelter concerts. We plan on visiting the shelters throughout the year. 
While we enjoy playing during the holiday season, we realize that these 
communities often feel forgotten about most of the time, so why not 
spread the love of music? 

As we have shared with many of you, last year we had an amazing concert 
for the men at the Larch Corrections Center in Washington. It was 
incredibly inspiring, so much so, that we are planning a repeat performance 
for them, as well as two other prisons. As you might realize, there are not 
a lot of funding opportunities to bring music to prisoners. We need 
your help! If you feel passionate about our mission and want to be a part 
of touching the souls of those that need it most, please donate now! It 
would mean the world to us to have the support of our treasured audience 
members and donors. 

Please see our list of upcoming concerts - the first of which will be at 
the Montavilla Farmer’s Market on September 29th. Come on down and 
have a listen while you get your goodies! We look forward to connecting 
with you soon. Thank you for your support!

  
Fall 2019 Season

September 29, 2019, at 12:30 pm
Montavilla Farmer’s Market
7700 block of SE Stark Street  

October 5, 7 p.m.
St. Peter and St. Paul Episcopal

Montavilla Neighborhood Concert
247 SE 82nd Ave. 

 
 

October 26, 7 p.m.
Pioneer United Methodist  

St Johns Neighborhood Concert
7528 N Charleston Ave. 

November 9, 7 p.m.
St. Mark’s Lutheran

South Tabor Neighborhood Concert
5415 SE Powell Blvd. 

November 23, 4 p.m.
West Hills Village Senior Residence

5711 SW Multnomah Blvd. 
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Portland Chamber Music

Portland Chamber Music serves 

the greater Portland community by 

providing musical performances and music 

education that promotes the awareness and 

appreciation of chamber music. 

We believe all people deserve access to 

quality musical experiences regardless of 

who they are, how much money they have or 

where they live. 

We devote 100% of our time to community 

outreach, bringing free classical music 

performances to underserved communities  

in Portland.

Who We Are
Portland Chamber Music is a nonprofit 

organization bringing together 

musicians and audiences from all 

walks of life in high quality, welcoming 

performances and music education 

that is accessible to all.

Contact Us
503.840.9185

3519 NE 15th Ave. #239 

Portland OR 97212

portlandchambermusic@gmail.com

pdxchambermusic.org      

        Facebook.com/PortlandChamberMusic

        twitter.com/pdxchambermusic

Making music accessible 
to all people through 

performance and instruction.

Portland
Chamber
Music

Pdxchambermusic.org

“Music enriches the lives 
of individuals and builds 
stronger communities.”
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Fall Season funded in part by:

Become a Supporter!

If you believe music is important to the life of a 
community, we invite you to support us with a 
tax-deductible contribution.

You can make a one-time donation or for as little 
as $10 a month you can become a Sustaining 
Donor at a bridge level of your choosing:

Sellwood Bridge - 		  $10
Ross Island Bridge - 	 $25
Hawthorne Bridge - 	 $40
Burnside Bridge - 		  $50
Steel Bridge - 		  $75
Broadway Bridge - 		  $100
St. Johns Bridge - 		  $150

Visit our website at pdxchambermusic.org
or send a check to the address below.

Looking for Other Ways to 
Support Us?

Become a business sponsor for $500 and be 
acknowledged in our marketing materials all 
season long!

Or you can:

Advertise your business in our concert program. 
Your ad will appear in each concert program. 
There are a variety of options and costs from 
$50 - $500. 
The program is full color, 8.5” by 11” bi-fold.
 
Visit our website for details.


